
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents: 

Are you interested in throwing a celebration for your child’s birthday?                       

The Child Nutrition Department wants to assist you in celebrating your child’s birthday.  

We would LOVE to cater your event with an Icee Juicee Cup at JUST $0.60 per child in the class.  

What a great and affordable way to celebrate your child’s special day!   

 

 

                                    

“Happy Birthday” Icee Juicee Cup - $.60 per Child 

 

 

Name of Child __________________________ Date of Celebration:________________ 

 

Teacher _______________________                

 

Please fill out and return with payment to teacher.   

Write Checks to Kenmore-Town of Tonawanda U.F.S.D. 

Thank you and we look forward to providing this service for you. 
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1 Week Notice Please! 


